
We would like to remind you of the current COVID guidelines. The government has recognised the huge 
impact from COVID on the education for all children. They also recognise that most people have been 
double vaccinated (reducing transmission and the severity of the infection). In addition, very few children 
become seriously unwell if they catch COVID. The rules have changed dramatically. 

Below is an extract from the parent meetings you were invited to in September: 

Individuals are not required to self-isolate if they live in the same household as someone with COVID-19, 
or are a close contact of someone with COVID-19, and any of the following apply: 

•             they are fully vaccinated 

•             they are below the age of 18 years and 6 months 

•             they have taken part in or are currently part of an approved COVID-19 vaccine trial 

•             they are not able to get vaccinated for medical reasons  

In school, we are continuing to ensure good hygiene practices throughout. If a child has symptoms and 
tests positive, they will not be in school for 10 consecutive days.  

Good attendance is more crucial than ever as children have missed so much.  

A note from Mrs Farren…. 
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Hot Dinner Menu week 3 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

 Vegetable hot dog 

 Veggie meatballs 

 Jacket Potato & Tuna (or 
cheese) 

 Beef burger 

 Shepherdess pie 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

 Roast gammon 

 Vegetable loaf 

 Jacket Potato with Cheese 

Fishy Thursday Friday Look - Menu Change 
 Fish fingers 

 Vegetable pasta bake 

 Jacket Potato with Tuna (or 
cheese) 

 Chicken pie 

 BBQ Quorn 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

 

This week ‘Fishy Friday’ 

is on Thursday!! 

Morrison’s—It’s Good to Grow 

Norton School is now registered for this. If 
you shop at Morrison’s please collect the 

tokens and bring them into school.  

Thank you 

Year 5 

Remember your 
swimming kit on 

Wednesday 

Flu vaccinations 
The nasal flu vaccina-

tions will be taking place 
in school on October 

19th 


